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1. Previous meeting

The 53rd CIPAC meeting was held in Sonsonate, El Salvador. The meeting was attended by 39 members, correspondents and observers. Twenty seven representatives of the industry were present.


Reports of 3 full scale collaborative trials, 2 small scale trials and six extensions of the scope of a method were presented. 
The status of 9 provisional methods was changed to full CIPAC method. Seven methods were accepted as provisional CIPAC methods, the status of one method remained provisional and two remained tentative. One method was accepted as tentative based on a previous decision on a similar case, where the criterion of having minimum 8 valid set of results was not met. For the small scale collaborative trials presented at the meeting recommendations were made for the full scale trial. The independent laboratory validation of three methods for the determination of relevant impurities in formulations were noticed and regarded to be suitable for the purpose. 
20 national reports were presented at the Joint Open CIPAC/FAO/WHO Meeting.
2. Elections

The Committee of Management elected Ada Hourdaki as Honorary Life Member,

Helen Karashali (Greece) and Tony Tyler (Australia) as members of CIPAC. Brenda Itzel Checa Orego (Panama), Fabian Etienne-Thewissen (Belgium) and Axel Steer (Germany) were elected as correspondents. Brian E. Hocken was re-elected as treasurer of CIPAC.

3. CIPAC publications


CIPAC Handbook M was published in 2009. 

4. Collaborative studies


Two full scale and four small scale collaborative studies were announced during the past period. The results will be presented on the technical meeting in Ljubljana.
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